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Frederick Wawra

Fox Architectural Design
546 State Route 10 West
Ledgewood, NJ 07852

Dear Mr. Wawra:

I would like to thank you for your commitment to our Equestrian Center Enhancement Project;
specifically thank you for your technical assistance as we seek to restore the Center’s Back Barn.
I am so delighted that Centenary College Trustee Tim Smith introduced you to the College and I
thank you for making the drive to the Equestrian Center in the snow storm last Friday.

As you may have learned last week, the restoration of the Back Barn at the Equestrian Center is a
vitally important project because this facility serves as a “command post” for the Center, Not
only does the building stable 10 horses, but it also houses a separate residential apartment for the
facility manager and staff charged with caring for the horses 24 hours a day, seven days a week.
Additionally, the barn area is equipped with wash and grooming stalls, medical equipment and
tack stall.

We are proud that Centenary’s equestrian students are highly regarded throughout the industry
and across the country due to their comprehensive education. Our students and faculty can boast
that their 2009 team reached first place in the International Horse Show Association National
Championship, with a spectacular second place showing in 2010.

Thank vou for your help in ensuring that Centenary may continue to provide these dedicated and
accomplished students with the world class facilities they deserve. I look forward to meeting you
in the coming months.

With best regards,
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Dr. Barbara-Jayne Lewthwaite
President

ce: Tim Smith, Trustee
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